
STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

January 14,2020

Wellfound Behavioral Health
Kim Buckner, Chief Nursing Officer
3402 S 19th St.
Tacoma, WA. 98405-2487

Re: Complaint Investigation
Case Number: 2019-16773 BHA
License Number: BHA.FS.60925415
Date of Investigation: December 18, 2019

Dear Ms. Buckner:

The State of Washington Department of Health recently conducted an investigation of
facility/agency name on December 18, 2019.

No deficiencies were identified during this investigation.

Please retain a copy of this letter for your files. If you have any questions please contact me at

Cassandra.greer@doh.wa.gov

Thank you for your time and assistance during this investigation.

Sincerely,

\!X^UU^

Cassandra Greer

Health Services Consultant IV
Office of Health Systems Oversight


